February 10, 2022

Shannon Munoz

City of Hartsville
P.O. Box 2497

Hartsville, SC 29550
Reference:  Bay Road Water Line Extension

Project No.: 21146
Dear Shannon,

On February 10, 2022, bids were received from five (5) confractors for the referenced project. All bids
have been tabulated, checked for accuracy, and certified. The results of the bids are as follows and a

detailed Bid Tabulation is attached:

Bidder Base Bid

RWF Construction, LLC $45,259.00
McMahan Brothers Pipeline, Inc. $46,611.50
Barwick Plumbing Co., LLC $52,355.00
Palmetto Utility Group, LL.C $62,060.00
Frank Horne Construction, Inc. $68,280.00

We would like to recommend that the project be awarded to RWF Construction, LLC in the amount of
$45,259.00. If you concur with our recommendation, please execute a copy of the enclosed Notice of
Award by signing in the space provided. Once we receive this executed form, we will forward the
Notice of Award to the contractor along with the other contract documents for his execution. Once we
receive the executed contract documents back from the contractor, we can then schedule a
preconstruction conference and begin construction.

Thank you for your cooperation and if we can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Michael H. Hanna, P.E.
Enclosures President





